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Pojoaque Valley Planning Committee Meeting Summary 
Thursday, March 23rd, 2006 6:30pm – 8:30pm 
Sammy Quintana Community Board Room 

 
(Note: This is a meeting summary and is not intended to give the meeting contents in its 
entirety. If you would like to get more details about the meeting, please contact another 
committee member that was present at the meeting, or the SF County Planning staff.) 
 
David Dogruel opened the meeting at 6:40pm. 
 
Announcements: 
 

 No new information has been heard about school funding and how the old school 
building will be used.  David D. is still awaiting any updates. 

 
 The high-speed Internet petition has been passed around, and the subcommittee 

has received 400 signatures.  Chuck Berger said he was going to compile the 
information and give it to Ben Ray Lujan at the Public Regulations Commission for 
submittal to Qwest.  This petition will require Qwest to look into infrastructure 
options for high-speed Internet in the Valley. 

 
 Renee V. reminded the committee that the Dept of Transportation will be holding 

another public forum to get feedback about the road construction and redesign of 
the 1 mile stretch of 84/285 between the 503 light and CR 109.  The meeting will 
be held on Wed., March 29th from 5:30 to 7:30pm at the old high school gym.  

  
Land Use Table: 
The committee worked on the remainder of the land use table and discussed what uses 
should be relevant to the Valley.  The group looked at Retail Sales and Service, 
Industrial, and Agriculture and Agricultural Business uses. The committee discussed 
each of the categories and made suggestions about which uses should fall under a 
permitted, conditional, special, and not permitted.  
 
The meeting ended at 9:00pm.    
 
The committee will finish up the Residential Uses categories at the next meeting.  The 
next meeting will be held on Thursday, April 6th at the Sammy Quintana Board Room 
from 6:30pm to 8:30pm.  If you would like to get an electronic copy of the draft of the 
land use table, please email or call Renee at reneev@co.santa-fe.nm.us or 986-6236.   
 
                  Notes by R.V.  


